
         12 January 2009   Mr G B Bitmead 43 Lady Davidson Circuit FORESTVILLE  NSW  2087   Dear Sir/Madam,  RE: Application No:  DA2008/1718  Description:  Tree Removal (2)  Address:  43 Lady Davidson Circuit Forestville   We are writing to advise you that the abovementioned Development Application (for the removal / pruning of a tree) has now been determined.  The formal determination notice is attached. This determination includes the reasons behind Council’s determination to refuse your application.   Should you require any further information on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Jason Goldstein – Tree Assessment Officer between the hours of 9.30am and 10.30am or 3.00pm and 4.00pm, Monday to Friday, on telephone number 9942 2111, or at any time on facsimile number 9971 4522 or if the questions you wish to put to Council are more complex you should email us the question quoting DA number and the property address in the subject title. council@warringah.nsw.gov.au.  Yours faithfully Jason Goldstein Tree Assessment Officer     


